
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 
Can I remind parents/carers  that school opens from 8.50am giving children plenty of time to get settled and 
ready to start learning at 9.00am.  I am concerned that a number of pupils are  regularly a few minutes late 
getting to class. Arriving late into class embarrasses your child and disrupts the start of the day for everyone 
else. Please could you remind your children to get to class promptly once they leave you. Thanks for your help. 
Roy Gunning 
 

STARS of Stakesby 
        The following children have been noticed for their achievements, attitudes or effort this week and will be 

rewarded in this week’s Celebration assembly: 

EYN Noah Wigglesworth Y3 Zak Parkinson 

EYR Brooke Walker Y4 Corey Hoy 

Y1 Anneka James Y5 Tom Anderson 

Y2 Frankie Bates Y6 Phoebe Haworth 

 

 
SCHOOL LUNCHES - Week 1 

 
MONDAY:  ​        ​Chicken Korma & Rice OR Jacket  
                               Potato &  Baked Beans~ Treacle Sponge &  
                               Custard 
TUESDAY:  ​       ​Sausages, Gravy & Creamed Potatoes OR  
                               Jacket Potato & Cheese~ Australian Crunch 
WEDNESDAY: ​Meatballs in Tomato Sauce  & Pasta OR Jacket  
                               Potato & Tuna  ~ Marble Cake 
THURSDAY:​     Roast Gammon & Roast Potatoes​ ​OR Jacket  
                               Potato & Beans ~   Fruit Salad & Cream 
FRIDAY:​              Fish Cakes & Chips  OR Jacket Potato &  
                               Cheese ~ Chocolate Brownie & Ice Cream 
New!  Jacket potato option every day - see above for fillings! 
Plus!  ​Seasonal Vegetables​, ​selection of fresh salad and fruits, 
plus freshly baked bread available on every table. 
Plus! ​Choice of Yoghurt or set pudding every day. 
 

 
 ​TEA TIME TERRORS  
               3.15-5.15 
 

 

Monday Games Night 

Tuesday SumDog 

Wednesday Free Play 

Thursday Painting 

Friday Arts & Crafts 

 

 LUNCHTIME AWARD 
 
 The lunchtime award is presented this week  

to​  Poppy Mainwaring 
for ​being a great helper 

                                                                                                  ​Thank you! ​😊 

The University of Leeds are conducting a study to find out more 
about children’s eating habits and food in the family home. In 

particular, they are interested in the views of parents of primary 
school aged children. 

They would like parents to fill in an online questionnaire. It is 
anonymous, free and voluntary. 

Questionnaire link - 
https://leeds.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/food-in-the-family-home-2018  

 

https://leeds.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/food-in-the-family-home-2018


 

Sporting Round-Up 
Last week, some of our Year 6 girls competed in the Whitby area gymnastics 

competition. We got the results this week and we’re pleased to announce that 
we came in second place. A huge well done to Phoebe, Hollie, India, Ellie and 

Olivia M-T. 
 

Secondly, all Oak pupils (plus Ivy, Isla, Sophie K, Evan, Riley and Charlie from 
Elm) are proud to announce their victory at the Ryedale area indoor athletics 
final. This is a huge achievement and we’re all incredibly proud of the children 

for their efforts and wonderful comradery.  Well done! 
 

Cricket Coaching @ Whitby Leisure Centre 
Taught by qualified coaches 

Fridays 4pm-5pm​   ​Fun games, techniques of batting, bowling & fielding in a series of 
coaching drills using softballs including an extension to All Stars Cricket. 
 
Mondays 4:30 - 5:30​  For young players who have gone beyond basic level and who wish to 
practise using hard cricket balls, nets and slightly more advanced techniques. 
 

10 sessions , Cost =£5 per session ( or £45 if paid in full in advance ) 

Mike Stones    ​Tel : 01947 604451 

SCHOOL MONIES 
 

 ​Please can we ask you all to check your parent pay accounts regularly for any outstanding monies.  
   ​ As we have become part of the Enquire Learning Trust, we will now be following their financial 

procedures. Regrettably, if any outstanding accounts are not settled, we will have no option but to 
suspend all paid school services (including school meals, TTT’s and Breakfast Club) until these 

accounts are in credit. 
  ​Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING NEXT WEEK? 

 Lunchtime Clubs After school Clubs School Events 

Monday  
Homework Club Y1-Y6 

SATS Booster (Invite Only) 
Y6 

PE - Holly Class 
Forest Schools- Maple & Elm Classes 

Tuesday  

Art Club Y4 
Lego Club (20 Places) 

 Y1 & Y2 
Computer Animation Y5 

Swimming - Ash Class 
Forest Schools - Ash & Oak Classes 

Wednesday Netball Y4-6 Dodgeball Y1-Y3 
PE - Ash & Oak Classes 

Forest Schools - Holly Class 

Thursday Bookworms Y1-Y6 
Gymnastics Y4-Y6 

 (20 places) 
Football  Y5 & Y6 

PE -Beech & Elm Classes 
Forest Schools - Super Squirrels & Wise Owls 

Friday  

Recorders Y2-Y5 
(Existing Players)  

 Y4 3pm - 4pm 
Y3 3.15 - 4pm 

PE - Maple Class 

 

Want your child to do well at school?  
Being here on time and all the time, is directly linked to their success. 

                                            This week’s winners are: ​ ​WISE OWLS!  Well done! 

 


